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Mr. Martin Kelly 
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   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school 

Newsletter 

MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
The biggest event for the month of February is parent-teacher conferences.  
Conferences will be held on February 16th from 2:00 p.m.—9:00 p.m. This is 
the last designated P-T conference day for the school year. Every parent needs 
to make an appointment regardless of the student’s standing.  I have started 
calling students down to the auditorium by grade level that are in danger of 
failing.  In nearly every case of retention, it’s due to a student who has poor 
attendance and refuses to complete assignments.  If the parent is not involved, 
chances are the student isn’t either.   I know everyone has a phone, why not 
use it to make an appointment now? 
 
This years state testing window opens for ELA on March 13th and closes on 
April 14th.  The math/science/social studies window opens on April 3rd and 
closes on May 12th.  There are strict guidelines set by the state so that testing 
is completed during these windows and in consecutive days.  I will send home a 
testing schedule with students next month and include a copy in next month’s 
newsletter.  Pay attention, it’s that important.  Finally, there will be no school 
February 16th-20th.  
 
 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
The following students have 
been selected as  
students of the month. 
We are proud of  all our  
student’s accomplishments. 
 
6th grade 
 
Courtney Bates 
Keith Smith 
 
7th grade  
 
Brynley Harris 
Brycen Harris 
 
8th grade 
 
Mara Kujala 
Matt Biery 
 

                       Important Dates 
 
Middle School band concert……………………..02/08 
Parent Teacher Conference…….….…………….02/16 
No school……………………………………...2/17-2/20 
School resumes…………………………...……….02/21 
Interims posted…………………………...………02/22 


